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PORT Health Services Opens New Clinic in Whiteville 
Clinical and Rehabilitative Services Help Foster Safe, Healthy Community 

 

WHITEVILLE, N.C., DEC. 6, 2018 — PORT Health Services continues to expand its 

network of resources across Eastern North Carolina with the opening of a new clinic 

in Whiteville. Join PORT Health Services and Trillium Health Resources for a ribbon-

cutting ceremony Dec. 12, 2018, from 1:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m., at 706 N. Thompson St. 

to recognize this achievement. 

 

"We are excited to become a member of the Whiteville and Columbus County 

communities. We are committed to providing quality health care services to address 

mental health and substance use treatment needs. In addition, we look forward to 

establishing strong working relationships with community leaders, stakeholders 

and advocates to build stronger and healthier citizens,” said Tom Savidge, CEO of 

PORT Health Services. 

 

The Whiteville clinic offers a comprehensive list of adult and adolescent services, 

including: mental health and substance use services, opioid replacement therapy, 

medication management and patient assistance, on-site lab services and group and 

individual therapy. 

 

PORT Health strives to improve the lives, health and well-being of individuals and 

families dealing with substance use and mental health disorders by providing a 

comprehensive range of services that treat the whole person and empower patients 

to find their way forward. 

 

For more information about PORT Health Services, visit www.porthealth.org. 
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